
 

 

 

 

 

Welcoming you back to Fraserburgh Community & Sports Centre - 

August 2020 

We are delighted to have the opportunity to welcome our customers back to Fraserburgh 

Community and Sports Centre from the 31st August 2020. 

We have made several changes to the way we are going to operate under the new normal, 

following guidance from Scottish Government to ensure customers can participate in a safe 

and enjoyable environment. 

Some changes we have made are 

Whilst we would encourage our customers to pre-book sessions and classes at our facility. 

Upon arrival to our centre please note there will be an information desk at the front door to  

• Check you in for your session or class  

• Provide Information to all our customers  

• To assist those who are unable to book online 

• Several hand sanitiser stations located throughout the facility. 

• One-way systems will be in place around the facility to comply with current 

distancing guidelines.  Egress from the various areas in the building will be explained 

at the front information desk. 

• The fitness suite has been relocated across 3 areas. 

• Temporary changes to toilets layouts.  

• Enhanced cleaning regime in place. 

• Adapted programming and opening hours 

• Collecting details that will be used in event of track and trace requirements. 

What we ask from you 

Where possible, arrive ready to play or participate and be prepared to shower at home. 

Follow one-way systems. 

Please do not attend our centre if you are showing any signs or symptoms of Covid-19. 

Please be mindful and respectful of other customers and our staff. 

Welcome Back promotional prices and bookings 

Please click here to see our promotional prices, find out how to sign up, view timetables and 

book a session 

https://www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/sport-and-physical-activity/sports-booking/
https://www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/sport-and-physical-activity/sports-booking/

